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NEWS RELEASE 

May 15, 2024 

BE PART OF CAMPBELL RIVER’S NEWEST RETAIL COMMUNITY!  
Apply to become a vendor at the City’s Micro Market, opening downtown this summer.  

The City of Campbell River (the City) is accepting applications for four retail spaces in the new Campbell River Micro 
Market, opening this summer on Shoppers Row. With its prime location and vibrant atmosphere amongst all the 
downtown programming, the Micro Market is set to be a hub of creativity and community engagement.  

The Micro Market will feature a variety of offerings, creating a dynamic shopping experience. Located in the heart of 
downtown Campbell River, on the corner of 13th Avenue and Shoppers Row, beside the Campbell River Art Gallery, this 
retail space offers vendors the chance to showcase their products to a diverse audience of locals and tourists alike, at an 
affordable rate. The Micro Market will provide mentorship and guidance to help vendors grow their businesses and 
navigate the challenges and maximize the opportunities of entrepreneurship. The micro-units offer short-term leases for 
12 to 36 months on a rotating basis. 

Residents of Campbell River and the surrounding area who are looking to set up a new retail business are encouraged to 
apply. Emerging businesses with unique product offerings that are locally sourced or produced will be given priority.  

“We are excited to launch this new initiative, which reflects our commitment to supporting local talent and fostering 
economic growth in our community,” said Campbell River Mayor, Kermit Dahl.  “The Campbell River Micro Market is not 
just a place to shop — it’s a platform for entrepreneurship, innovation, and collaboration, and we’re excited to explore 
the new offerings that will feature there this summer. Apply today!” 

For more information and to apply to become a Micro Market vendor, visit the City’s online engagement platform at 
getinvolved.campbellriver.ca/micro-market and download an application. Submit your completed application to 
invest@campbellriver.ca. Applications will be reviewed upon receipt, and shortlisted applications will be reviewed by a 
committee for final selection. 

Funding for this program is provided by the Provincial Government, Island Coastal Economic Trust and the City. 

### 

Contact: Rose Klukas, Director of Economic Development and Indigenous Relations | 250-895-0667 | 
rose.klukas@campbellriver.ca  
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